
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2018 

Dear Parents, 

LEARNING AMBASSADORS TRIP 

 

In preparation for our Arts Day this year, we would like our Learning Ambassadors to visit some of the 

public art work of Canvey Island.  The tasks for the Learning Ambassadors on the day will be to generate 

some ideas and film clips for our in-school Arts Days based around Be Kind: Canvey Island. 

 

The trip has been booked for Tuesday 15th May.  On the day we will travel in staff cars to locations 

around Canvey Island. 

 

For the trip, your child will need to be dressed in smart school uniform with sensible shoes for walking.  

We will be leaving school after lunch and will return to school around 3pm. 

 

During the trip we will be taking clips to make a short film to share with the rest of the school.  I would 

like to put this film on the school website, so please would you return the slip below to give your 

permission for this.  If you do not wish your child to be in the film, we will keep them out of the footage 

but they can still join in with the activities. 

 

We are really looking forward to spending this time to gather ideas and get to know our Learning 

Ambassadors as a group so that we can plan lots of exciting activities together. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Goldsmith, Miss George and Mrs Carroll 

 

 
Learning Ambassadors trip                                 Please complete and return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………….. in class …………..…… to attend the 

Learning Ambassadors Canvey Island trip.  I understand that they will travel in staff cars and return to school 

around 3pm. 

 

I give permission for my child to be in any film footage or photographs taken and am happy  

for them to be used in displays around school and on the school website. 

 

I do not wish my child to be in any photos or film footage. 

 

 

Signed: ............................................................................................. Parent/Guardian. 
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